
St. Peter’s C.E. Primary School, Heswall 

 

Singapore Maths' Coffee & Chat Session KS2 (Y3 to Y6) parents – 

Friday 17th February 2pm to 3.30pm 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Following our successful workshop introducing parents to Singapore Maths in November, 

we are holding an informal follow-up session on Friday 17th February from 2-30pm. This is 

aimed at parents who would like to find out more. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr Chris Penn 

Headteacher 

  

 

 

Singapore Maths' Coffee & Chat Session KS2 (Y3 to Y6) parents – 

Friday 17th February 2pm to 3.30pm 

 

I /we would like to attend:…………(please tick) 

Name of parent/carer……………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Name of child: ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Class:……………………………… 

 


